
Megan  Turner
Brunswick
LD 1126
Sen. Carney, Rep. Kuhn, and Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing today to express my support for LD 1126. I believe we need to pass 
legislation to ensure all guns in Maine, including “unfinished” ones, are serialized, 
allowing law enforcement to do their jobs. Unserialized firearms can prove dangerous
to both children and teens, giving them access to guns they otherwise wouldn’t be 
able to purchase or use. I hope the committee will do all it can to prevent loopholes 
that often allow criminals to purchase firearms without a background check or sale 
record.
Thanks so much for all the hard work you do on behalf of Mainers.


